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Friday 7th January 2020 

NURSERY NEWS 

Next week the letter sound will be ‘n’ and we will be reading 
‘At the end of the Rainbow’.  

Has anyone got any old or toy binoculars that we could     
borrow for our role play area after half term please?  

We have been requested by local organisations to include the community events detailed below. These events are not endorsed by St Neot School. 

THERE WILL BE NO AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

EXCEPT BADMINTON NEXT WEEK 

HALF TERM EVENTS-For information about events on during half term in and around Liskeard please visit this link https://www.visitliskeard.co.uk/

february-half-term-events/  

GIRLS CLOTHES NEEDED AGE 6 AND 8 

We have a family who are in need of girls clothes in good 
condition.  If you are able to help please drop them in to 

the office, thank you. 

CHANGES TO THE MENU 

On Tuesday 25th February Donna will be cooking a special 
Pancake Day menu of BBQ chicken or tomato and mozzarella 
pizza with potato wedges, peas and sweetcorn.  Pudding will 
be pancakes with banana and chocolate or lemon and sugar. 
On Thursday 5th March there will be a St Piran’s Day menu of 

steak or cheese and onion pasty, with hevva cake for        
pudding. 

Meals will cost £2.30 as usual.  

MOTHERING SUNDAY SERVICE AT ST NEOT 

CHURCH 

The Church have asked if any of our children would be 
interested in taking part in the Mothering Sunday service 

on Sunday 22nd March at 11am.  This might involve   
reading a prayer or bible reading or distributing flowers.  If 

your child would like to take part please speak to Mrs 
Bowden or Dee, thank you.  

FOWEY BALL 

What a wonderful evening we all had. 
Harry said ‘It was really fun and I give credit to all the 
adults who helped’, Chinmayi said ‘I really loved it,     

dancing with a partner was really enjoyable’, Libby said  
‘The food was really yummy, thanks to Donna and Rachel 
for cooking it for us’, Dotty said ‘I really liked the ball and 

my sister helped me get ready’, Ben said ‘Everyone 
looked lovely and it was a fun night, it was very special 

and I’ll remember it forever’. 
Huge thanks to all the staff who gave up their time to    

ensure the children had such a lovely evening,  the hall 
was beautifully decorated and the food delicious. 

Photos and videos are on the website  on the events tab. 
Photos are for sale-please see the front door.  6 x 4 £1. 

FUTURE MAKES WORKSHOP 

On Monday Treverbyn had a fun day with Ed Hart from R.I.O.  
The children learnt how to make 3D shapes from cardboard.  
Working as a team they combined their shapes to see who 

could make a strong and stable structure.  One team         
combined their shape to hold 21 dictionaries!  Lilly J said ‘It’s 

really fun and I learnt new skills’, Finley said ‘I like the       
challenges Ed gave us’.   Photos are on the pupil section of 

our website.  

ST NEOT PLAYERES PRESENT PRIDE AND PANTO PREJUDICE-St Neot Village Hall 19-22 February. 


